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Dear Legislators: 

Please support SB1089. We have come a long way to making healthcare accessible 

to all Oregonians, but it is also clear that we still have a long way to go. There are 

many still not served or under-served. Maintaining good public health serves 

everyone's interests. 

Thank you! 

 


